
Monument for 

‘Children Screaming to be Heard’

Maggie Tuttle is the founder for ‘Children Screaming to be Heard’
Her aims and objectives is to not only to have this monument 
erected for the children in London but to have ‘safe houses’ 
for the thousands of children abused in the ‘care’ system who have 
no where and no one to turn to! She has seen it first hand in the 
streets of children where they, as young as 5 have run away and end 
up on the streets.
Fundraising events include a concert at the O2 arena with world 
celebrities in 2014. Donations for the safe houses and monument are 
welcomed anytime and can be made on the website.

A proposal for a Children’s monument to commemorate
all the children abused, neglected, and lost in the system.
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www.concertforabusedchildren.comChildrenScreamingToBeHeard

Maggie Tuttle 
07767710756



Laura Lian is a professional artist & sculptor who has 
come up with the concept for the monument for 
‘Children need to be heard’ 

The building blocks of what children need in a caring 
society.

The statue will be approximately 10 feet tall. With the 
blocks cast in concrete. The children, 5 models will be 
made in bronze.

Images shown are actual 
sculpture commissions and 

show the level of detail 
that will be applied to the 

finished monument

07989880149
laura@lauralian.co.uk
www.lauralian.co.uk

Proposal is for 5 life 
size models of children 
comprising of 3x girls and 
2x boys cast in bronze.


